
Chairman and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a North Dakota landowner, I am writing in support of Senate 
Bill 2335. This bill provides essential safeguards for surface 
landowners, ensuring just compensation and legal protections 
against the actions of mineral developers. 
 
It legally protects the surface landowner from legal fees 
brought on by mineral developers. As landowners we need all 
of these safeguards in place to protect ourselves and our 
property from private and public entities that have contributed 
to these challenges.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Lucas Wald 
Edgeley ,ND 
District 28 
 


